David Johnston MP



House of Commons London SW1A 0AA

Email: david.johnston.mp@parliament.uk

Dear volunker,

This is a just a short note to thank you for all you've been doing during this period to help the local community.

I've heard from Elaine Ware and Simon Howell in particular how much each of the parishes have been doing and I know that across the constituency it has made a huge difference to each person who has had shopping bought, a prescription collected or an errand run when they've been otherwise unable to do these thing themselves. It has brought light in what for many would have been an otherwise dark time.

I know that none of you did it for recognition but nonetheless I wanted to express my appreciation for what you have been doing.

with fest mishes